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Copy to: 

1. All concerned  

2. Digital Copy to the Website incharge to host in college website 

3. The File 

 

 

This is to inform that the “Indian  Health  Care” will be  conducting Oncampus 

drive  on 10.02.2025 (Monday) for the final  year B.Tech (BME) students. The

undersigned would kindly request the HOD’s and the Placement Coordinators to 

motivate the  students to  attend the campus drive on the above-mentioned day 

without fail.


